
 
 

Join us for Discovery Day 
 

Students interested in enrolment in Year 7 2023 are invited to  
St Ursula’s College on Thursday 10 March 2022 

 
 

St Ursula’s College, a girls’ Catholic Boarding and Day Secondary School, is hosting its annual 
Discovery Day and we want you to join us.  As a current Year 6 student, you can ‘discover’ the 
opportunities St Ursula’s College provides and experience real ‘Secondary School’ activities 
throughout the day. 
 
Moving from Primary to Secondary School is a big step; our Discovery Day will introduce you 
to the exciting possibilities on offer as a St Ursula’s College student.  Our current Year 7 
students will take you on a guided tour of the College and we will provide a delicious lunch 
(and snacks too).   
 
At St Ursula’s, we specialise in educating girls; we have a culture of empowering each student 
to pursue their interests, build their confidence and develop leadership skills.  The staff at St 
Ursula’s College are committed to nurturing and challenging students and provide a 
stimulating learning environment with plenty of real-world experiences. 
 
Students joining us for the day are required to arrive by 8.30am and assemble in the 
Ballygriffin Cultural Centre (BCC) entrance, via Queen Street, wearing their current school 
uniform and school hat.  Please bring a drink bottle, notebook and pencil case.  No school bag 
is required as you will be provided with a special take-home presentation bag.  Parents are to 
collect their daughters at 2.30pm from the BCC. 
 
To RSVP for this event, please complete a Registration Form and return it to our Business 
Development Officer, Natalie Salisbury at natalies@stursulas.qld.edu.au  Registration Forms 
are available on our St Ursula’s College website.  Please note that places are limited and 
subject to availability.  For further information, please call 4939 9627. 
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